
Affordable Housing Minutes 

February 16, 2023 

Town Hall, Dunstable, MA 

 

This was a joint meeting of the Affordable Housing Committee and the Select Board. 

Present at the meeting were Jon Hughes, Carol Bacon, Matt Naughton, John DeNyse and 
Kieran Meehan from Affordable Housing; Leah Basbanes, Select Board; members of the 
Advisory/Finance Committee; Jason Silva, Town Administrator and Sue Fayne, Administrative 
Assistant. 

The Affordable Housing portion of the meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm.  Jon Hughes 
presented a summary of the discussion process and how the recommendation of MCO was 
arrived at.  The Select Board agreed to run the numbers in the evaluation chart themselves after 
reading through the proposals and decide at the next meeting of the Board. 

Jon reminded the Committee that the next AHC meeting is working on a public meeting for the 
Housing Production Plan with Jeff Owen and Chris Hayes from NMCOG. 

Affordable Housing meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 

 

Carol Bacon 

Secretary 


